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Hello AE family! My name is Matthew Yuro (he/him), and I am a Senior at
The College of New Jersey, majoring in Special Education, Elementary
Education, and History. I am running to be your next Board of Directors
for the 2024-25 year. I have loved my experience within the NEA AE
program, in which I have served as a member of the NEA Resolutions
Committee from 2023-24, and the NEA AE Advisory Committee from

2022-23. In these roles, I have changed AE resolutions, helped plan the
Aspiring Educators Conference on the Awards Subcommittee, and

served on the Aspiring Educator to Early Career surcharge. I have had
the honor of serving as the NJEA Preservice President for 2023-24.

Through this role, I have increased membership, fought for free dues,
lobbied for paid student teaching, planned our first Preservice

Conference, redesigned the NJEA Preservice website, increased social
media engagement, encouraged attendance at NEA events, and much

more. Overall, I am ready to bring creative ideas and a 
new perspective to the NEA AE program.
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